
 
 

 

 

 

Welcome! 

Thank you for attending the Nevada Department of Transportation’s (NDOT) South Virginia 
Street Safety Management Plan (SMP) public meeting. This meeting is to discuss safety 
challenges and potential solutions along South Virginia Street between Patriot Boulevard and 
Mt. Rose Highway. Your input and feedback are important to us as we continue to study the 
corridor.  

A SMP is a transportation analysis that focuses on traffic safety for all road users. These studies 
are consistent with the Nevada Strategic Highway Safety Plan’s goals of eliminating fatalities and 
serious injuries on Nevada’s roadways.  

We want feedback from the community on short-term, mid-term, and long-term solutions to 
improve South Virginia Street. Following the conclusion of the SMP, NDOT will work with its 
partners, including RTC Washoe and the City of Reno, to secure funding and implement these 
improvements.  

There are many opportunities to provide your input. We have a court reporter available to take 
direct comments from you; she will also be recording the question-and-answer period after the 
presentation. You can also fill out the comment card and submit it in the comment box at the 
sign-in table. Finally, you can visit SouthVirginiaSafety.com and submit a comment via the 
website. Comments will be accepted through 5pm Friday, April 26, 2024.  

Thank you for your participation!  

Perry Gross, P.E. 
NDOT Project Manager 
Perry.Gross@dot.nv.gov 


